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Hi everyone, we hope you all had a good
week off during the half term holidays. This
weeks’ newsletter is themed around sex and
consent, we hope you find it informative. If
you have any thoughts please email them to

us at

Norfolk Constabulary Safer Schools Team
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Norfolk County Council, Children’s Services have launched a new phone line and text
message service for children and young people to use.

We hope you are feeling happy and safe at home; however, we know some people often
feel unsafe or scared. You do not need to keep it to yourself, we're here to help.

Text us on: 07480 635060
Call us on: 0344 800 8029



https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=pZwvrxVavnQ
https://vimeo.com/312719179
https://vimeo.com/312717652
https://vimeo.com/312718979
https://vimeo.com/312717317
https://vimeo.com/312715406
https://www.norfolklscb.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/03/Child-Sexual-Information-Leaflet_V7_PIXELLIGHT.pdf
mailto:sspteam@norfolk.pnn.police.uk
http://www.theharbourcentre.co.uk/

